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CIRCULAR 
 
Date  :           29 September 2015 
To  :           Students/Members of MFPC/Education Providers/Exam Facilitators 
From  :           Examination Board 

 
Dear ladies and gentlemen, 
   
New examination registration form for RFP, Shariah RFP, RFP Capstone and Shariah RFP 

Capstone Examinations effective 01 October 2015  

 
Please be informed that the Malaysian Financial Planning Council has introduced new 
examination registration form for RFP, Shariah RFP, RFP Capstone and Shariah RFP Capstone 
examinations effective 01st October 2015. With this, Original Optical Mark Reading (OMR) form 
is no longer required for these examinations.  

  
Please be informed that MFPC members/students could download the new exam registration 
form from www.mfpc.org.my and registration is to be made by submitting the duly completed 
exam registration form by the following matters: 
 
a.  walk in to Malaysian Financial Planning Council Secretariat office 
b. post/courier to Exam Registration Department, Malaysian Financial Planning Council, 

Suite 22.7,Level 22, Menara One Mont Kiara, No 1 Jalan Kiara, 50480 Mont Kiara, 
Kuala Lumpur  

c.  email to  examregistration@mfpc.org.my . 
 
For any registration involve fees; payment shall be made to Malaysian Financial Planning 
Council together with the exam registration form. MFPC reserves the right to decline exam 
registration form when payment is omitted. Please refer Table of Fee for any fees 
payable/administrative charges. Payment must be made by cash (walk in only),online banking, 
credit card, money order, postal order, bank draft or cheque payable to Malaysian Financial 
Planning Council. 
 
At this transition period, OMR forms received before 01st October 2015 for November 2015 
exam intake is considered a valid exam registration. For further clarifications and assistance, 
please contact the MFPC Secretariat at 03–62035899 or email to 
examregistration@mfpc.org.my  
  
Thank you.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Malaysian Financial Planning Council 
 
 

 
Dr. Ahcene Lahsasna  
Chairman, Examination Board 
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